
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the 
National Electricity Law (NEL) of the following matter. 
Under section 95, Australian Power & Gas, Infratil Energy Australia and Momentum Energy 
have jointly requested the making of the proposed National Electricity Amendment (Futures 
Offset Arrangements) Rule 2008. The proposal seeks to accommodate futures offset 
arrangements into the National Electricity Rules and also to modify the maximum credit limit 
calculation methodology. Submissions must be received by 14 March 2008.  
Further details on the above matter are available on the AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au
All documents in relation to the above matter are published on the AEMC’s website and are 
available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC.   
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